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To the Clerk of the Water Board
Destruction of multiple counties in the northern San Joaquin Valley is the end result of
your proposal to require 40% (range of 30 – 50%) unimpeded from the Stanislaus,
Tuolumne, and Merced rivers.
 
There is no justifiable basis for this proposed action. It is being driven by monetary
and political interests in Southern California disparate for more water.
 
You cannot in good conscience approve this proposed action.
 
The final projects in the California Water Project were never built out due to efforts
from environmental groups with limited interest in the welfare of California residents.
 
This crippled the ability to store and distribute water in California.
 
Trying to solve the lack of water by destroying agricultural communities is EVIL.
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